
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

 

   

 

  

 

     

 

          

        

      

 

 

       

   

 

           

        

 

 

 

       

         

  

 

 

 
  

     

 

 

 
 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
          
 

Marie Romano 
Head of Compliance 
Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall 
Ripley 
Derbyshire 
DE5 3RS 

tel: 0300 122 6000 
pccoffice@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk 
www.derbyshire-pcc.gov.uk 

7 June 2019 

E-mail only: 

Dear 

FOI Request: FOI 21/2019 

I write in connection with your request for information sent to the Police and 

Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire on 6 June 2019, 'Can I please have a contact email 

address for the Derbyshire crime commissioner and also the chief constable Peter 

Goodman'. 

The email address to contact the Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire is as 

follows: pccoffice@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk 

This Office does not hold the email address for the Chief Constable but you can make a FOI 

request to the Constabulary by following the link below: 

https://www.derbyshire.police.uk/rqo/request/ri/request-information/rip/request-information-

police/request-information-about-police/?lid=&cid=&rid=73562&stepid=1 

Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 0300 122 6000 quoting the reference 

number above. 

Yours sincerely 

Marie Romano 

On behalf of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
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